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June 9, 2021

UTFA denounces the hate crime that led to the murder of four Muslim family members in London, Ontario
this weekend.

We mourn the loss of three generations of the Afzaal family. We share our condolences with the youngest
member of the family who survived and is recovering from this racist attack.

UTFA stands with Muslims today across our University campus and the broader community. Anti-Muslim
rhetoric is dangerous. Like all forms of hate and xenophobia, Islamophobia must be addressed and
rejected. There is no place for this in our society.
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